
Bye 2023 - Hello 2024 

Saturday Dec 30 2023 – Monday 1 Jan 2024 

Members are invited to join Andrew, Jules and Thomas 
at Kulin to see in 2024. 

We will be camping at the Kulin Caravan Park that has a 
unique fee structure where you set the price. 

There are many things to See and Do such as the Water 
Slide, Tin Horse Highway, Heritage trails and Natural 

Attractions.  

Bring a plate of nibbles and your drinks for our New 
Years Eve celebration. 

Please contact Trish at the Kulin Caravan Park ASAP on 
0439 469850 as there are limited places available. 

If you want to stay longer don’t forget to ask if there are 
sites available on the days you wish to stay. 

Let Trish know you are from the Armadale 4wd Club. 

Trip Leader: Andrew Phillips (Ph: 0416 250 441 or email 
bundydad66@hotmail.com) 

If the caravan park is full there is a free camp just a few 100 metres away from the caravan park 
for those who are relatively self contained 

https://www.visitkulin.com.au/places-to-stay/caravan-camping/kulin-caravan-park.aspx
https://www.visitkulin.com.au/see-do/experiences/heritage-buildings.aspx
mailto:bundydad66@hotmail.com

